
H-2 Correspondence – Kirk Davis 

From: kirk davis   
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 10:56 AM 
To: Cynthia de la Torre  
Subject: Drive Through Amendment 
 
Honorable Councilmembers, 
 
Regarding July 16, 2019 City Council Agenda Item # 2 '19-0646 
 
Due to the large discrepancies in the amount of drive-throughs in the 90805 zip code compared to the 
other areas of Long Beach: I respectfully request the council to continue with the moratorium for drive-
throughs in the 90805 area until the new master plan and UPLAN recommendations are in place. The 
inequity in the placement of what is mostly fast food businesses is a disservice to the area in which I 
reside. I am grateful for the improvements coming to Uptown, but the new developments will still 
include more drive-throughs including three within 50 ft of residences at the corner of Atlantic and 
Artesia. This council has already passed items for an Office of Equity and the Everyone In initiative, so 
now is the time to show your decisions really count equally to eliminate known discrepancies 
throughout this great city. 
 
Regards, 
Kirk Davis 
9th District Resident 
 


